
The demand for access to health care continues to grow in
Washington County.

 

This expansion is vital to increasing our capacity
 as we continue to offer the highest quality health care

 to even more community members and to accommodate
 our growing and dedicated staff. 

St. Croix Regional Family Health Center
Friday, May 12,  11:00

136 Mill Street, Princeton.




Please join us 
for the

Groundbreaking
Ceremony of the 

SCRFHC Expansion 



Refreshments and giveaways! 


